
 

 

Fairfield News  
Friday 5th May 2023 

Year ahead 
2022 - 23 

 
 

Seren yr 
Wythnos 

 
 
 

Celebrating our stars 
of the week! 

 
Meithrin – Marlee Mathias-Condoris 
Derbyn – Riley Griffin 
              Luke Davies 
Shakespeare – Mila Bailey-Coldwell 
Dahl – Joel Rees 
Kipling – Ruby James 
Shelley – Caleb Hooper-Stroude 
Byron – Madeleine Brown 
Milton – Felix Armstrong 
Masefield – Iris Winson 
Ceiriog – Ja’Nayah Dixon 
Thomas – Sayyam Khan 

 
Well done!   Da’ iawn! 

 
   

   

 
 
Summer Term 2023 
15/5-26/5: Year 6 Cycle Training 
19/5: Class photos 
29/5 – 2/6: Half term holiday 
12/6: Sports Day 
16/6: Reserve Sports Day 
24/6: Summer Fayre 
7/7: Reports home 
18/7: Leavers BBQ 
20/7: Leavers Assembly 
21/7: End of term 
 
Please be aware that dates may change 
throughout the year. 
So please keep looking at these dates, 
along with the school website. 
 

PTA Sponsored walk 
A big well done to everyone who 

took part in the Pen Y Fan 
sponsored walk last week.  
The weather didn’t stop the 

children reaching the peak and 
representing Fairfield!  

We are all very proud of you! 
This has raised a fantastic £1796.  

Thank you to the PTA for 
organising and to everyone who 

has donated.  

On Tuesday, Year 6 visited ‘Crucial 
Crew’ where they learnt important 

information on keeping safe in a 
variety of settings and situations. 
Many organisations gave their time 
to speak to the children, e.g. RNLI, 

National grid, Food Standards 
Agency, Network Rail, Meic, Fire 

Service and ‘Resolve it!’ 
The children listened well and 

understood the dangers they may 
face. 

PTA Meeting 
The PTA will be holding their next meeting on Wednesday 10th May 

at 7pm at the Ex-Serviceman’s Club in Penarth. 
Everyone is welcome! 


